
 

 

VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
ERRATUM 
 
 
 
Please note that, contrary to the public notice of July 2, 2008, the By-law 
authorizing a loan of $12 300 000 for construction and ecological development 
work, such as underground conduits, streams and wetlands, to meet 
environmental requirements of the Ministère du Développement durable, de 
l’Environnement et des Parcs, linked to the development of Technoparc Saint-
Laurent (RCG 08-020), is not yet in force. 
 
 

Montréal, July 8, 2008 

 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 


